


I have received an overwhelming number of messages from mul7ple perspec7ves, and want to do

my best to listen and support as best I can. I did receive a clear ask (and already checked with Dede

on this) for the *immediate* crea7on of an affinity space for LGBTQIA+ families/community

members to be safe in community with each other following what happened last night. I think it

would be helpful to provide that space for both students, staff and families as the kids are really not

ok right now- both those on the list, and those who hold empathy for the creator (and those who

have friends across all spectrums).

As I had to bring my  who was incredibly emo7onal home, I did not have the opportunity

to debrief with the group, but I would like to extend my gra7tude and to extend the offer to help if

there is any way I can. 

Thank you all,

Lily
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